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June 28, 2024 
 
 
 
Energy Department 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Suite 100 
Jefferson City MO  65102 
 
RE: Submission Requirement for Electric Utilities and Rural Electric Cooperatives 
 
 
Pursuant to requirement 21.(b) in the Non-Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement filed May 12, 
2010, in Case No. ER-2010-0130, The Empire District Electric Company d/b/a Liberty (“Liberty-
Empire” or the “Company”) hereby notifies the Manager of the Energy Department that the 
Company has entered into new long-term Transportation contracts with Southern Star Central Gas 
Pipeline, Inc. 
 
The confidential contracts are included in the attached PDF (Transportation Contract Amendments 
and Discount Agreements – CONFIDENTIAL.pdf). 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cindy Wilson  
Director, Rates and Regulatory Affairs  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


